

## **Bulletin Announcement**

## "The Sounds of the Season" Concert performed by the Gregorian Concert Choir and Festival Orchestra

On Sunday, December 11 at 3 p.m. the Gregorian Concert Choir and Festival Orchestra, conducted by Rev. Msgr. Anthony Mancini, Cathedral Rector, and Mr. Philip L. Farone, Organist, will perform a concert entitled "The Sounds of the Season" in the Cathedral of Saints Peter and Paul, Providence. The concert will feature the music of Advent and Christmas.

This special event will benefit Bishop Tobin's 'Keep the Heat On' Challenge, which is now in it's 18th season of helping Rhode Island households stay warm.

For advance tickets or additional information, please contact the Cathedral Office at 401-331-2434. All proceeds from the concert will help struggling families stay warm this winter. Tickets are \$10.00 and will also be available at the door the afternoon of the concert. Security provided.

## About Keep the Heat On

Keep the Heat On is a program funded by the Catholic Charity Appeal of the Roman Catholic Diocese of Providence and generous individuals. For emergency assistance, please call 401-421-7833. To help or be helped, please visit <a href="heatri.com">heatri.com</a>.